
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

2. TRANSPORT AND CITY STREETS UPDATE ON OUTSTANDING ISSUES 
 
 The Board received an update on outstanding Transport and City Streets Unit issues, together with 

advice that these issues will now be reported to the Board on a quarterly basis. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


